
TGPA Yew Tree 

Wherretts Well Lane 

Solihull 

B91 2SD  

 

         Monday 5th February 

Dear Mrs Turner, 

 PE lessons are exciting, well equipped and well looked after. Children at Yew 

Tree are thriving but in some countries across the globe children are being forced to 

stitch footballs that your school are using. 

Whilst your children are playing with the footballs in your school, poor 

innocent children are stitching the footballs that we are currently using. 

We need to know where our equipment is actually made from. We will not buy 

the footballs made by children. 

Recently we have been reading a book called ‘KICK’ by Mitch Johnson. Budi 

dreams about scoring and the crowd screaming his name but is stitching football 

boots. Even though Budi is a fictional character in reality there are children dealing 

with what Budi is dealing with. 

Did you know that 20% of the Pakistanis who stich footballs only get less than 

£1.25. What would you do if 1 in 10 of your children in your class was dealing with 

stich football boots. 

Can you imagine if your class was dealing with stitching football boots. 

Imagine if your children had to deal with child labour. Would you be you if you deal 

with child labour? 

Poor innocent children are pleading to be in your lovely, educational 

classroom. Children are dreaming to have an education just like your class and 

yourself. They want they education that you are teaching your class. 

 Fairtrade means children and adults are having better wages to feed their 

family.  

 Our goals are to make sure child labour isn’t happening for children and that 

every single child should be getting a brilliant education. We are demanding that you 

make sure that our equipment is not made by children and purchase from companies 

such as Bala Sport.  

 Yours Sincerely,  

   Kian  

  


